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September 17, 2025
Dear Parents and Guardians:

The teachers and | express gratitude to everyone who attended our Parents Night last
week. The evening was a wonderful way to begin the year.

There are a number of dates to mark on your calendar. They include:

e Friday, September 26 is a Teacher Professional Development Day. Classes are not
in session for students.

e Friday, October 3 is the make-up day for pictures, for students who were absent.

e Friday, October 3 is the Parish Bingo Night.

e Thursday and Friday, October 9 and 10 are Parent Teacher Conferences. Both
days have an 11:30am dismissal and After Care is not provided.

e Monday, October 13 is Columbus Day/ Indigenous Peoples’ Day and school is
closed that day.

Please keep in mind that the teachers strive to answer emails within 24 hours of receipt.
For emails received on Friday afternoons, please allow until the end of the next school day
(usually Monday) for a response. Much of their time after work is spent preparing for the next
day, having time with their own families, and rest.

Please contact me if you have any questions at all.

Blessings,
Sheila M. Klich
Principal



